From: THOMAS WEST 
Sent: 21 January 2017 11:38
To: Planning
Subject: REF 17/00020/F

Dear Planning Office,

RE: 17/00020/F BISHOPS BLAIZE ERECTION OF A STORAGE SHED
With regards, to the above planning application. Please could you advise,what size shed this will be,and where it will be positioned?  

The Bishops Blaize is still a PUB and it needs a car park. 

Since 2007, there have been numerous attempts by Mr and Mrs Noquet,to change the pub into a residential home. When will Cherwell DC realise the intentions of Mr and Mrs Noquet. When we moved to the village over 31 years ago,one of the attractions was the Bishops Blaize,as well as the Wykham Arms,both have been viable pubs. When family and friends visit,we visited the Bishops Blaize with it's wonderful views of outstanding natural beauty. 

Look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

Mr and Mrs T West
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